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ALGEBRA 2XMrs. Stuber Back to School 

As their first assignment, students are
required to have their guardian sign the class
syllabus.  It will be due on the second day of
school.  At this time, students will also have
the option to sign-out a calculator to keep at
home if they do not have one.  

My name is Kayla Stuber and I will be
your child's math teacher this year!
This is my second year here at ACS,
but this will be my sixth year teaching.  
After working in two other districts, I
have such an appreciation for what a
special place ACS is and I feel so
honored to be able to be a part of the
community. 

I am so excited for this new school year
and I am looking forward to getting to
know your child this year.  Each
month you can expect a monthly
newsletter from me, outlining
important dates and a brief overview
of what students will be learning.  
Please feel free to reach out via my
contact info attached if you ever have
any questions! 


